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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2008 3:45 PM
To: 'pdking0000@aol.com'
Cc: 'psime@ERI-US.com'; Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: RO191 data exchange

Paul, 

 

I received a request that P & D provide groundwater analytical data to the site located at 1725 Park Street, Alameda. 

ACEH no longer requires 1701 to use data from the site located at 1725 Park St; however, we require that you provide 

the groundwater elevation and analytical data to downgradient site 1725 Park St for their use. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Steven Plunkett 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94501 
510-383-1767 
510-337-9355 Fax 
steven.plunkett@acgov.org 
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"The bicycle is a curious invention,  
The passenger is its engine." 

 


